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Dear Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 Parents, 

 

Over the summer break, we have a maths challenge for children from Year 3 to Year 5. We would 

like the children to log themselves onto TT rockstars during the weeks leading unto our return 

to school. During the 23rd August to the 5th September there will be a competition on TT 

rockstars whereby your child could be in with a chance to win a £25 Argos voucher. We will be 

looking for pupils from each year group who are the most accurate, who have earned the most 

coins and who have made the most improvement. Pupils from each year group will be in with a 

chance to win a £25 Argos Voucher.  

 

Also during the summer holidays, keep an eye on our social media pages for some daily family 

maths challenges. For these maths challenges you don’t need any special maths knowledge or 

equipment to enjoy the activities. Pupils can draw pictures, write calculations, take photos or 

create diagrams in their answers. Creativity is encouraged! It would be great to see some of 

these challenges complete. So on your return to school please bring these in and there may even 

be some participation certificates.  
       

Have a good summer break and enjoy some maths! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

J Darby 

Maths lead 


